
2021 TERM 3 SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
 

Sat: 25/09/2019 Sun: 26/09/2019 Mon: 27/09/2019 Tue: 28/09/2019 Wed: 29/09/2019 Thu: 30/09/2019 Fri: 01/10/2019 Sat: 02/10/2019 

Adventure World 
Let’s create unique 
happy and 
memorable 
experiences with a 
visit to this world-
class theme park. The 
Kraken is the longest, 
tallest and steepest 
funnel water slide, or 
the Enchanting 
Dragon’s Kingdom. 
Maybe the popular 
Hawaiian Kahuna 
Falls. 
Cost $54.50 

Castledare Miniature 
Railway 
Meandering miniature 
train ride in a place 
best for fun group 
activities, nestled 
along the Canning 
River with stunning, 
nature trails, lots of 
fresh air amongst 
nature. Castledare 
Miniature train track is 
a whooping 7.25km, 
complete with 
stunning nature and 
Canning River view.  
Cost: $3 single ride $24 
multi ride 

BOUNCE Cannington 
massive indoor 
adventure playground 
in Perth that provides 
an adrenaline rush for 
all ages. It’s decked 
out with more than 50 
interconnected 
trampolines with the 
Big Bag, Slam Dunk 
and Dodgeball courts 
rolled in. It’s also home 
to the famous 
BOUNCE X-Park 
obstacle course so you 
can get your ninja on! 
Cost: $25 

AQWA Hillarys 
AQWA is home to 
some truly 
spectacular 
attractions and 
exhibitions. One of 
the latest additions is 
the Adventure Bay 
aquarium and activity 
hub. Featuring a 
diving aquarium, an 
outdoor 
amphitheater, a kiosk 
cafe, and a children's 
playground, and more 
Cost: $18 

Scitech West Perth  
Dive into marine 
science, program 
clever robots, discover 
dinosaurs, experience 
the mega 180-degree 
dome with surround 
sound. Workshops 
cater for kids 4-16 
years old and there is 
plenty of options for 
every kid. Every 
exhibition is highly 
interactive and consist 
of hands-on exhibits. 
Age: 4+ 
Cost: $12 

The Maze – Fun Park 
No maze venue is 
complete without the 
iconic hedge maze, so 
we’ve planted a maze 
that is the bees-knees 
of all mazes and is a 
Perth first. Oh, and the 
Tractor Tyre Maze! To 
conquer this maze, you 
need to find your way 
to the giant tyre in the 
middle of the maze by 
crossing from tyre-to-
tyre across the red, 
yellow and blue planks  
Cost: $22 

Caversham Wildlife & 
Whiteman Parks Fun-
filled -day outing with 
daily attractions such 
as Farm Show, Molly’s 
Farm, Meet the 
Wombat and Friends, 
Feed the Kangaroos, 
Train Rides, Pedal Go-
Kart. The wildlife park 
is the most extensive 
collection of native 
wildlife in Australia.  
Cost: $20  
Go-Kart $45 
Train & Tram Ride $10  

Mandurah Boat 
Cruise  
Cruise along the 
picturesque, calm 
inland waterways 
featuring WA’s largest 
population of 
Bottlenose Dolphins, 
witness the beauty of 
the region’s vast 
wetlands – and their 
abundant bird life 
including pelicans, 
ospreys and rare Cost 
$47 

Sun: 03/10/2019 Mon: 04/10/2019 Tue: 05/10/2019 Wed: 06/10/2019 Thu: 07/10/2019 Fri: 08/10/2019 Sat: 09/10/2019 Sun: 10/10/2019 

Explore Kings Park 
Rich in Aboriginal and 
European Cultural 
Heritage, Kings Park 
offers innovative 
design, a variety of 
discovery play areas, 
DNA tower, raised 
platform bridge, , 
nature trails, 
conservation and 
public education 
events, bushland 
walks, plenty of 
nature reserves for 
kids to connect with 
nature, a Botanical 
Garden with majestic  
Cost: Free 

Walk the Swan View 
Tunnel 
Venture up to the 
John Forrest National 
Park via the famous 
disused railway 
tunnel. Follow park 
tracks through the 
tunnel and keep going 
until you hit the John 
Forrest Tavern where 
you can feed 
kangaroos and 
explore the 
surrounding 
bushland. Perfect 
Australiana 
experience  
Cost: Free 

Aviation Museum – 
Bullcreek 
The Aviation Heritage 
Museum provides a 
unique museum 
experience of civilian 
and military aviation 
through its 
extraordinary aviation 
displays, helpful guides 
and special tours. The 
Museum’s talented 
volunteers have 
designed, donated and 
built a truly fantastic 
array of aviation 
displays that include 30 
aircraft and thousands 
of artefacts. 
Cost: $15 

 

Latitude Play Centre 
and Lake Monger 
Experience the feeling 
of reaching new 
heights as bounce, 
cartwheel and backflip 
around the Olympic 
grade trampolines, and 
fly through the air as 
you become an aerial 
superstar. Lake 
Monger offers a mix of 
passive recreation 
areas, shared use 
paths, nature trail. 
Lake Monger offers 
recreation areas, 
nature trails, shaded 
playgrounds 
Cost: $22 
 

Caversham Wildlife & 
Whiteman Parks Fun-
filled -day outing with 
daily attractions such 
as Farm Show, Molly’s 
Farm, Meet the 
Wombat and Friends, 
Feed the Kangaroos, 
Train Rides, Pedal Go-
Kart. The wildlife park 
is the most extensive 
collection of native 
wildlife in Australia.  
Cost: $20  
Go-Kart $45 
Train & Tram Ride $10 

City Summit Rock 
Climbing Centre  
Rock climbing is lots of 
fun and anyone can do 
it (min age 4).  Do 
something different 
and have a heap of fun 
learning to rock climb 
at our indoor centre. 
Our Instructors will 
teach your child skills 
for climbing, help them 
build confidence and 
learn about team-
work.  This course is 
great fun for ages 6+ 
Cost $20 
 

Tour of Fremantle  
We visit the 
Fremantle Prison, Arts 
Centre, Fremantle 
Markets, Round 
House, Walyaup 
Aboriginal Cultural 
Centre and many 
more. Fremantle has 
its Victorian 
Architecture 
remnants from the 
days of the British 
Colony. Come and 
enjoy the visit with us! 
Cost: Free 
Optional: Fremantle 
Prison Tour $18 

Perth Zoo 
Widely known as a 
unique events and 
functions destination 
and offers a host of 
amazing experiences. 
Thousands visit Perth 
Zoo not only to see 
animals, but to be 
entertained by the 
many and varied 
events held in the 
Zoo’s spectacular 
setting. Animals have 
been sourced from 
around the globe to 
provide a variety of 
experience.  
Cost: $24 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Terms and Conditions 
 

1. This program runs from daily 9am – 5pm. Rates, exclusive of transport. This program caters for 1:1 and 1:2 support ratios ONLY,  to ensure 

that participants are accorded the best care and support while enrolled in our programs. 

2. All water play activities are charged at 1:1 to ensure the safety and health of both staff and participants. 

3. Families who prefer pick-up and drop-off should discuss with PHASE to organise. 

4. Families can nominate their preferred Carer(s). Carers will, however, be required to be on the employ of PHASE and meet their strict 

employment selection and recruitment process. 

5. Cancellation requests MUST be lodged in with the program coordinator 24-hrs prior. A minimum of 4 hours shall apply for cases lodged in 

less than 24hrs prior program commencement date. Unless compelling reasons exist for cancelation on the day of program 

commencement, PHASE may refuse refund requests and full fees shall apply. All cancellation shall be notified by email and text message 

and treated as URGENT.  

6. Individuals can vary their attendance in the case of sickness and cancellation. Strict conditions apply. 

7. Attendance of the School Holiday Program gives PHASE express consent to use images and video footage accrued from such program for 

advertising, publications and business promotional purposes such as pamphlets, brochures and flyers, unless otherwise stated. 

8. Parents MUST ensure their children carry a valid Companion Card to avoid extra entry fees for accompanying carers. Contact PHASE in the 

event that your child does not possess a Companion Card to discuss the matter. 

 

CAMP COST  

1:1 Supports from 12pm 05/10/2020 – 2pm 09/10/2020 $6, 230.00  

1:2 Supports from 12pm 05/10/2020 – 2pm 09/10/2020 $3, 741.00  

 

 

 


